
SYCAA CROSS COUNTRY LEAGUE 2019

Sunday 27th October

Campsall Country Park, Nr Askern

Location of Venue
Campsall Country Park is 8 miles north of Doncaster. One entry to the park is off the road

between Campsall and Askern. There is also an footpath entry from the village.

How to Get There
From J37 of the A1(M) at Marr, continue north for 5 miles to Barnsdale Barr.  Turn off the

A1(M) here and cross the A1(M), taking the small road to Campsall, where it is called Bone
Lane  At the end, in Campsall, turn left on to Sutton Road and follow for about half a mile

to reach the country park parking area. Campsall Country Park is on your right. 
Postcode for Satnav: DN6 9LN

Getting there by public transport is not really a viable option.
Parking

Parking at Campsall Country Park is limited  and under no circumstances must the main
gate to the meadow be obstructed as this is to allow emergency ambulance access.

Please share transport wherever possible.  There is some parking in the woodland area
between the road and the park just before the Sports Centre, but not for many cars. We do

not have use of the Sports Hall parking.  Parking on the nearby estate is acceptable but
please no blocking driveways of local people or causing unnecessary obstruction.
It is acceptable to park in the village or adjacent estate. Here it is essential to park

sensibly and not block any drives or resident access points (see below).

Refreshments
None on site. 

Toilets
 There will  be four portable toilet units close to the course in the country park parking

area.

About the courses
Campsall Country Park is an undulating parkland area.  The small and medium laps are

are almost entirely on grass of varying length. The large lap uses a small area of farmland
and also takes in the wood.  On this lap there is a stile to negotiate and it remains to be

seen whether the ditch will have sufficient water in it to trouble anyone! 

Other information
 Please note the instructions about parking in the village and estate. If we do not stick to

this, we will lose Campsall as a venue for a second and final time.


